Debra Thompson

From: Heather Conn <hconn@pcsd.us>
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 10:44 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Cc: Superintendent PSD; James Kerr

Subject: Handicapped Parking

Mrs. Thompson,

Chief Kerr had made contact with me in regards to 2 handicapped parking spots by the Catholic Church ramp being proposed by Public Safety. I have been aware that this meeting will occur on Thursday, April 27th. Both myself and the Superintendent will be out of town on this date to attend the meeting. I am hoping that you can provide this message to the Public Safety Board for consideration.

To Whom It May Concern:

I believe as a School District we would like to have all parking options available Monday - Friday from 7:30-4:00. If you have ever driven on Dolphin Street during this time period you would see that we have limited parking. In our parking lot we share parking with Parks and Recreation, 80 Petersburg School District staff members, anywhere from 30 to 40 12th grade seniors, and numerous parents on a day to day basis. To say the least it is congested as is. We fully understand the need for handicapped parking and look forward to being able to offer this to our Catholic Church patrons on Sunday. We suggest in order from most desired to least desired:

- 1. Sunday or weekend handicapped access only
- 2. No handicapped parking spaces
- 3. 1 handicapped parking space
- 4. 2 handicapped parking space

I apologize for not being able to present to help answer questions or voice my concerns in person. I hope that we can find a solution that is in the best interest of the Petersburg School District children, families, and staff, as well as the Catholic Church patrons.

Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely, Heather Conn

Heather Conn, Principal

Stedman Elementary School hconn@pcsd.us
877-526-7656

http://www.pcsd.us

PLEASE NOTE: This communication, including any attachment, contains information that may be confidential or privileged, and is intended solely for the entity or individual to whom it is addressed and contents may be subject to terms of the federal Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited.